[COMPANY LETTERHEAD]
[DATE]
The Honorable [SENATOR or REPRESENTATIVE’S NAME]
[U.S. SENATE OR U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES] 

[BUILDING NAME] 

[BUILDING ADDRESS]

Dear [SENATOR OR REPRESENTATIVE’S NAME],
I need your help. I write today to urge you to ensure that any assistance provided by the Congress to address the economic downturn due to the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) explicitly include the motorcoach, tour and travel industries.  With the worldwide outbreak continuing to spread, the devastating impact on travel and transportation operators is compounded.  As Congress reviews and develops strategies to conduct interventions to help workers, firms and industries facing severe economic losses by this outbreak, I want to ensure the motorcoach, tour and travel industries are not forgotten. 
[DESCRIBE YOUR BUSINESS – SIZE OF YOUR COMPANY, NUMBER OF JOBS YOU PROVIDE TO THE COMMUNITY, TYPES OF TRIPS/OPERATIONS YOU DO, ANY SPECIFIC IMPACTS THAT CORONAVIRUS HAS HAD ON YOUR BUSINESS – LOSS OF REVENUE, CANCELED TRIPS AND EFFECTS ON EMPLOYEES.] 

The motorcoach, tour and travel industries are dominated by small businesses, and most often these are family owned, multigenerational businesses.  These small businesses are not capable of withstanding even a modest downturn in domestic travel and tourism, let alone the devastating situation the travel industry is currently experiencing.  We are hearing daily from our clients who are panicked and canceling travel, and the situation is expected to further deteriorate in the coming weeks and months. In response to these statistics and stock market reports, Congress has taken some action to alleviate stresses caused by the outbreak.  However, among all the data and reports concerning travel, the focus seems to remain on large, corporate entities rather than considering the small businesses that form the backbone of the U.S. tour and travel industry, as well as provide vital links for rural communities, commuting employees, school children, and price-sensitive travelers.  
My business urgently needs your help on this matter.  As always, we are prioritizing the health and safety of both our customers and employees but also need help from you to make sure the industry itself is not devastated by this crisis. As Congress aggressively seeks measures to combat the economic downturn resulting from the spread of COVID-19, we implore you to keep in mind the myriad of small, family owned businesses engaged in motorcoach, tour and travel operations.  

Sincerely, 

[YOUR NAME] 

[YOUR TITLE] 

[YOUR BUSINESS]
